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Dear Parents 

                        Well it has turned out to be rather a good week. C2 have 

been working hard with their remote learning. A big well done to Mrs Powell 

for all her efforts to ensure she has been able to maintain teaching. I hope 

everyone found it useful and it helped with motivating your child to keep 

working and learning. We have had some great feedback, please email in any things you found 

went well or were tricky. We will be reflecting on what we covered and if anything else can be 

done to improve the experience for the children (and yourselves.)  

           We are so looking forward to seeing the C2 children back in school next Wednesday, 

their new little friends in C1 are missing them. Class 1 have continued with their learning, with 

lots of fun finding out about the festival of Diwali, there will be some online celebrations this 

weekend if your child is interested in finding out more about how it is celebrated. Happy Diwali 

to any of our families celebrating it personally. 

           Great to see everyone joining in with Children in Need, there are so many children and 

families struggling , particularly in these circumstances ,thank you for your support. 

Take care and stay safe 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

Congratulations to all the children in Blue Team.  

Excellent team work, Well done! 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS 

Team Meetings for Class 2    Year 2—9.15am and 1pm                       

Year 1 Group 1—9.45am & 1.30pm Year 1 Group 2 —10.15 & 1.45pm 



 
 
. 
Tuesday 24th November—Academy Photos in school (Note date 
changed from 10th Nov)  
Friday 27th November-Puppet show for Class 1 and Class 2 
Friday 4th December – Flu immunisation date – further information to 
follow a few weeks before. 

INFORMATION ON APPLYING FOR A PRIMARY 

The online admissions application forms are now available at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions.   

The following deadlines apply this year: 

 

· Applying for primary school places to start in September 2021 (starting school for the first 

time) - closing date 15 January 2021 

 

· Applying for infant to junior school places to start in September 2021 (current Year 2 pupils) - 

closing date 15 January 2021  

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date is 31st October 2020 for all 

applications.  

  

Thank you to everyone that participated in Children in Need today and dressed up in  

something spotty. If any class 2 children wish to donate upon their return next week, please 

pop their donation in an envelope for you child to post in the class letterbox. 

CHILDREN IN NEED—FRIDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 

For the latest guidance 

about health and well be-

ing during Coronavirus for 

http://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions


We have had a lot of events this week. On Remembrance Day we thought about the people 

who have fought in wars to help to keep us safe. We had our 2 minute silence and learned 

about the significance of poppies to remember.  

 

We learned about the Hindu and Sikh celebration of Diwali on Thursday. We looked at the 

customs and traditions of this ‘Festival of Light.’ We drew rangoli patterns and learned the 

story of Rama and Sita. It was a very colourful, active day. 

 

On Friday we went all spotty to raise money for Children in Need. 

Mrs Richardson would like you to bring a photo of a favourite toy, or email a picture to 

vicky.richardson@taw.org.uk next week. Thank you 

 

 

 



 

 

Rewarded 

because he is 

always keen 

to work hard. 

 
 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to the star of 

the week, along with the 

wonderful writer, marvellous 

mathematician, hand writer and 

reader of the week.  

Well done to all the children 

receiving a Mathletics award 

today, Keep up the great work 

at home, well done! 

CLASS 1 



 

 

Well we have finally got to the end of a challenging week. It has been a 

learning curve for us all and especially for me! Thank you to all the children 

for enthusiastically joining in the tasks this week and sharing your lovely 

work with everyone. Mrs Griffiths and I have been so pleased to see you all 

engaging with the work and behaving so brilliantly in each session. I would 

also like to say a big thank you to Class 2 parents, as you patiently supported 

me with some of the technical issues. Have a lovely weekend everyone and I 

will see you on Teams again on Monday.  

Mrs Powell at the beginning of the week 

 Mrs Powell at the end of the week 

Click here to be directed to the Year 1 Isolation Work on the website. 

Click here to be directed to the Year 2 Isolation Work on the website. 

 

Team Meetings for Class 2    Year 2—9.15am and 1pm                       

Year 1 Group 1—9.45am & 1.30pm Year 1 Group 2 —10.15 & 1.45pm 

Please note there will be no Teams session on Tuesday afternoon. 

We loved this photo 

of a younger sibling 

helping  out during a 

home learning 

Teams lesson. 

http://churchastoninfantschool.co.uk/parents-page/home-learning-links/class-2-year-1-isolation-work
http://churchastoninfantschool.co.uk/parents-page/home-learning-links/class-2-year-2-isolation-work


 

 

CLASS 2 

We have another 

Mathletics superstar today 

who has achieved her gold 

and silver award today. 

Congratulations! 

 

 

BRONZE AWARD  

 

GOLD  & SILVER AWARD 

ACHIEVEMENT  

SILVER AWARD  

Well done to Class 2 children this week that 

received either a gold, silver or bronze award. 

Well done to you all. 


